Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church

Celebration Service: 9:30 - 10:45 am

Adult Bible Fellowship: 11:00 am - 12:00 pm
Children’s Ministries both hours (infant through sixth grade)
Student Ministry second hour (grades seventh through twelfth)

Youth Summer Camp
June 25-28

Youth Summer Camp will be at Spicer Reservoir starting Thursday, June 25—
Sunday, June 28 pending the reopening of the camp (campground closure due
to COVID-19 mandates). Please register with Brandi Van Gorkum as soon as
possible.

Worship Service Update

In light of most recent COVID-19 mandates, we are encouraging our church family
to stay home and worship with your family this Sunday. For your home worship
time we will offer worship songs & a Bible message from Pastor Vince. You can
stream these by going to prescottefc.com (available sometime Saturday). THERE
WILL BE NO SERVICE HELD IN THE CHURCH BUILDING ON SUNDAY. If you are in
a small group, please check in with each other. If you learn of a need in your group,
please let us know so we can help! If you know of a prayer need and they are ok
with you sharing it, this is a great time to put the prayer chain to it's full use. You
can email prayer requests to Sharon Byrne at prayerconcerns@prescottefc.com.

When you get online this Sunday at prescottefc.com, you will have access to
the following:

Message in Romans from Pastor Vince

Songs for home worship with the Prescott Worship Team
Bulletin (view/download/print)

Outline (view/download/print)

Kids’ Bulletin (view/download/print)

Link to Right Now Media

3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA 95350
209.529.7200
Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com

Church Wide Announcements

May 17, 2020
Sunday Mornings

Just a reminder, as soon as meeting
restrictions are lifted, we will be having our
Easter Celebration together! | will be at
church every Sunday morning with a pot
of coffee & pastries. Feel free to stop by to
hang out a bit, spend some time in prayer,
or pick up a DVD while practicing social
distancing. ~ Pastor Vince Deagler

Modesto Pregnancy Center
Drive-Through Baby Goods

MPC hosted a baby goods to-go event at
Shelter Cove Community Church this past
Friday. They were able to serve several
hundred families with diapers, wipes,
hygiene items and more. Thank you to all
those who donated items. They hope to
have another drive-through event soon,
date to be determined.

Ladies’ Friday Bible Study

The Ladies’ Friday Bible Study will be on
break until September.
Contact: Sylvia Swan

Bunko

Family Bunko Fun Night will be on break
until September.
Contact: Sylvia Swan

Scripture

Mark 12:29-31 - “Jesus answered, "The most
important is, ‘Hear, O Israel: The Lord our
God, the Lord is one. And you shall love the
Lord your God with all your heart and with
all your soul and with all your mind and with
all your strength.’ The second is this: 'You
shall love your neighbor as yourself.” There
is no other commandment greater than
these.”

Spiritual Mentorship

In light of the State of the Church 2020
survey results, we would like to give you
the opportunity to be mentored/discipled
in a one on one relationship. If you would
like to be mentored/discipled, please
indicate that on your registration card or
contact Pastor Vince. Be sure to include
your name and contact information. The
pastors will then match you with a suitable
mentor.

Contact: Pastor Vince or Pastor Jim

Can You Help?

A senior widow in our church family is in
need of some help with minor yard work. It
is a very small yard with no grass. It needs
some weeds killed or removed and a little
clean up. After that, a couple hours every
couple months would keep the yard look-
ing great! If you can help with the immedi-
ate need or occasionally with the ongoing
need, please contact Pastor Jim O'Brien.

Women's Retreat
September 11-13

Ladies, join us for a weekend of worship,
relaxation and time with God and friends.
Our new location is the beautiful Calvin
Crest Conference Center, Oakhurst, CA.
Cost of the retreat is $240. You may begin
making payments now. Please make
checks payable to PEFC, write Retreat on
memo line. Contact Janna Froehlke or
Jerrianna Kimmons for registration and
payment information.

Thank You

Thank you Pastor Jim O’Brien for putting

together the "Mothers’ Day” video. If you
missed it, check it out at prescottefc.com.
Just click on last week’s worship.



WEEKLY MINISTRIES AT PRESCOTT

Contact church office for more information on these ministries and other small group studies
(subject to change depending on the COVID-19 mandates).

STUDENT MINISTRIES

SUN Junior High & Senior High, 11a
WED Prescott Student Ministry, 6-8p

YOUNG ADULTS

SUN Young Adults ABF, 11a
FRI Young Adult Bible Study, Fridays, 6p @ Westfalls’
5049 Langworth Road, Oakdale

ALL CHURCH

MON Small Group Study, 10a @ Prescott

TUES Small Group Study, 7p, 2nd & 4th Tuesday @ O’Briens’
WED Small Group Study, 7p @ Habigers’

THU Small Group Study, 7p @ Vandergriff's

WOMEN

TUES Small Group Study, 7p, 15t & 3rd Tuesday @ Habigers’
FRI Ladies’ Bible Study, 9:30a @ Prescott (On Break)

Prescott WiFi Guest Network: Prescott Guest, Password: pefc3ooo
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Prescott Road
Prescott Staff

Senior Pastor: Vince Deagler, vince@prescottefc.com

Assoc. Pastor, Worship: Jim O'Brien, jim@prescottefc.com

Student Ministries: John & Brandi Van Gorkum

Young Adult/College Ministries: David Westfall, david@kingdomkoffee.com
Administrator: Pam Grover, pam@prescottefc.com

Secretary: Diane Deagler, diane@prescottefc.com

Custodian: Jordan Dahlin




